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Since President Mackenzie's departure 
for the Old Country, as you probably know, there has been quite 
a stir in the educational circles of this Province, with the 
result that Professor Henry F. Munro, who occupied our Chair 
of Government and Political Science, has accepted the post of 
Superintendent of Education.

In the interim between now and the time 
when we can reach the President in London, Mr. G. S. Campbell, 
Chairman of the Board, thinks it wise that we should try to 
gather all the information and suggestions that we can as to 
possible candidates for this Chair, and, as I know that Ur. 
Mackenzie would be enquiring of you, we are taking the liberty 
of doing so for him. I am enclosing a copy of a memorandum 
written by the President when first seeking a man for this post, 
and, as you know this Province so well and the part which the 
holder of such a Chair must play in the discussion of public 
affairs, etc., it is not necessary to add anything more.

I know that the President will sincerely 
appreciate any assistance you may be able to give us in the 
matter of suggestions or information which I can forward to him 
in London.

Yours very tru"

cWV—

Secretary to the President


